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February 29, 1996

James W. Nielsen, Chairman
Board of Prison Terms

428 ] Street, 6th Floor
Sacramento, Calif. 95814

Dear Mr. Nielsen,

I am writing this letter to encourage the release of a young man who has been wrongly imprisoned in the first
place, and for years too long, compounding the terrible error. His name is P. F. Lazor.

Since the number one purpose of imprisonment is the safety of the people, those being held should naturally
be a threat. PF is not --- and never has been. Rather, he has been an asset to his community, and probably
done more positive things in his young life than most people could claim. I feel that upon release he will
again become involved in actively showing his love for his fellow man.

As a2 woman and mother, I have compassion and concern for those unable to defend themselves from evil
doers. And nowadays, for whatever reason, child molesters are set free in record time. Their names and
addresses are being made available at police departments down here, in case parents are suspicious of a
neighbor. Then I suppose they can move, or watch their children and the suspect 24 hours a day!! There
is something mighty strange in a system which keeps a wrongly-imprisoned person like PF behind bars, and
frees the proven attackers of defenseless children! Don’t you agree, Mr. Nielsen?

We need good and caring people in our communities today, more than ever before. I plead with you to
release P. F. Lazor now.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
og(;vﬂ. M
Fran Scott

P.O. Box 2029
Oceanside, Calif. 92051
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